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Greetings from NACo,

Congratulations! It is my pleasure to share the news that the UCCI Executive Committee and
Mike McCreery have been selected to receive NACo’s 2019 Recruiter of the Year Award. We
want to thank you for your commitment to NACo and for bringing in 51 new members. Thanks,
in part to your generosity, NACo has reached an all-time historic dues-paying member high of
2,383.

Please join our Membership Chair, Jefferson County, KS Commissioner Richard Malm, in our
celebration as we officially present you with the 2019 Recruiter of the Year Award at the
Membership Committee Meeting, Saturday, July 13.

Thank you! Safe travels. | look forward to seeing you in Clark County.

Best regards,
Kim

Kimberly A. Hall

Director of Membership
National Association of Counties
660 N. Capitol St NW Suite 400
Washington, DC 20001




